
Boston  Police  Department
honor  the  fallen  at  annual
memorial mass
“Honoring the Fallen: Annual Police Memorial Mass Held at
Mount Hope Cemetery:

Honoring  the  Fallen  took  place  on  Sunday,  June  5,  2022.
Members of the Boston Police Department and Boston Police
Relief Association gathered with friends and family at the
Mount  Hope  Cemetery  in  Mattapan  for  a  Memorial  Mass  in
remembrance of Boston Police Department officers, both active
duty and retired, who passed away during this past year.

To all who dedicated their lives to protecting and serving our
city, we offer our everlasting and eternal gratitude.” -Boston
Police Department.

All photos by the Boston Police Department:
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